
Crop and Craft Extravaganza to Benefit the Enfield High School Safe Grad 2020 

Saturday, March 28th    10a – 10p 

$35 Donation 

Location: St. Bernard School, 232 Pearl Street Enfield, CT 

Enjoy a marathon album-making/craft session helping a great cause! 

 

 

Your donation covers the following: 

• A seat at one of our workstations – giving you plenty of space to work 
• Use of consultant tools/stencils, etc. at a centrally located cropping station 
• A special thank you gift from the Safe Grad Committee 
• Door prize drawings. 
• Fabulous raffle prizes will also be offered.  Tickets are $1 ea or 6 for $5. 
• Complimentary light breakfast, lunch and dinner. 

 
 
 

FYI’s 
 

• A seat cushion if you’d like; the school offers metal folding chairs, not the most comfortable seats. 
• Extension cords for extra lighting or your other electronics.  FYI – We do have WIFI!!! 
• We will have 15 minute chair massage available at $1 a minute  
• A Creative Memories consultant and 31 consultant will be on hand for shopping. 

 
Payment will need to be made prior to the event to hold your seat!!!  Payment can be mailed below or paid 
through Paypal  (hollyskehan@yahoo.com) 

 
Crop and Craft Registration Form 

 
Name:___________________________________________________  
 
Phone Number:__________________ Email:_____________________________________ 
  
Please seat me with:________________________________________  
 
Checks can be made payable to EHS Safe Grad   
Questions?  Call/text or email Holly at 860-966-7431   hollyskehan@yahoo.com 
Mail to: 
Holly Skehan 
21 High Meadow Lane 
Enfield, CT 06082 


